
Intermountain Adventist Academy

NEWSLETTER
December 15th, 2023

Week 15: Merry Christmas!

Quote of the week: “Christmas is the day that holds all time together.”

-Alexander Smith

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our newsletter!
Here’s what they found:

Survey fromWeek 15…

-Do You Eat Your Gingerbread Houses?-
Yes:20
No:19
-Favorite Christmas Cookie-

Peppermint Sugar Snickerdoodle Gingerbread Chocolate Chip

4 7 5 7 14

-What We Learned This Week-
-This week K-4 learned about the respiratory system, how fast glitter sinks in different liquids, what
different animals do in the winter, different parts of the horse's body, nouns, and namer vowel teams.
-5-8 learned about in-text citations, scatter plots, how to write a better biography, 2-way tables,
percent increase and decrease, and division.
-9-10 learned that they like ostriches, genetics, more about NASA, fossils, and triangles.
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A Special Look at Our Awesome Students!

Upcoming Events:
December 15 – End of 2nd Quarter
December 18-Jan 1 – No School (Christmas Vacation)
January 2 - Start of 3rd Quarter
December 15-26 – MAPS testing
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